4th September 2013

The Victorian Electoral Commission Level 11, 530 Collins Street MELBOURNE VIC 3000

ATTENTION: Steve Kennedy

Brian Shaw c/- PO BOX 800 Werribee Victoria 3030 0487 195 522

Re: The criminal removal of The Crown without the referendums

Dear Mr Kennedy,

You and your Department attached to the Victorian Electoral Commission and all respective officers inclusive of the Divisional Returning Officers for the Australian Electoral Commission are concealing from the Electorate the fact that the Crown has been removed without the statutory Constitutional Referendum.

It has been stated that you are advising all concerned to disregard this discovered fact and continue with the election currently scheduled for 7th September 2013.

Attached is a copy of all documents lodged with the respective authorities.

For now,

Brian Shaw